
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/29/2013 10:32:35 AM
To: mvc@cpuc.ca.gov (mvc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Firday at 1030a works for us 

Melicia -

Friday, 2Aug13, at 1030a will work for us. I will be bringing Sujata Pagedar, our 
Director of Energy Supply Proceedings to talk to you and Julie about the PD on MEA’s 
request for an OIR on non-bypassable charges. Thanks!

yours

sid
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